TO: San Jose Mayor Chuck Reed

RE: Public comment on Proposed Rocketship #8 on the Tamien site

Dear Mayor Reed,

I am a mother worried about the education of my children and the betterment of our community. I would like to ask you to please try to support us in being able to give a better image of our community and a better education for our children. We support the effort to open more schools here, but not elementary schools. We would like to see a middle school because this would be very good for the parent and the community. I am one of the parents who would like to have a middle school closer to my neighborhood because then I will be able to be more involved in the education of my children. I will also be able to volunteer and help at the school because it will be in our area. I enjoy volunteering and contributing whenever there is a need. For me, it is a pleasure to serve them.

Thank you for taking the time to read my message. I am very interested in the education of my community.

Sincerely,

Rocio Malagon